
 
 

22nd September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Oaklands Infant and Junior Schools – Executive Headteacher 

Following on from our letter earlier this term, we extend our thanks to the parents that responded and are 

grateful for their insight.  The Trustees have now approved the recommendation to move ahead with 

appointing an Executive Headteacher.   This will allow the Infant and Junior Schools to build on their already 

close relationship supporting the pupils’ journey through the primary phase. 

An advert will be available on the Trust website and also on each of our schools’ websites by 30th September 

2022 with the intention to make an appointment for a January 2023 start.  The process of appointing an 

Executive Headteacher will include pupils, staff, governors and Trustees.  The incoming Executive Headteacher 

will have a fantastic set of pupils and staff to work with, along with supportive families; we are fortunate to 

have two lovely schools.  

Please be advised that we are considering holding an additional INSET day on Wednesday 4th January 2023 to 

give our colleagues from both schools an opportunity to come together to collaborate and initiate plans for 

this exciting next step.  As soon as an appointment is made, we will write to all parents to confirm this along 

with the arrangements regarding the INSET. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr R. Elsey    Mr S. Matthews 

CEO     Director of Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


